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THE GRTN WARNS OF POSSIBLE INTERRUPTIONS TO
SARDINIA’S ELECTRICITY SUPPLY TOMORROW

Roma, July 3, 2003 -  The GRTN informed Enel that the available electricity
production capacity in Sardinia is not enough to guarantee the normal
functioning of the island’s electricity system. The GRTN, therefore, has called
for all  the necessary preparations for the implementation of level 1
interruptions in Sardinia from 09:00 tomorrow, July 4.

A list of potentially effected areas in Sardinia and times of interruption can
been seen on Enel’s website www.enel.it.
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